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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Stright, Lisa [Lisa .Stright@pgnmail.com] 

Sent: Monday, April 26, 20102:07 PM 

To: Filings@psc.state.fI.us 

Cc: Schef Wright ; richzambo@aol.com; koswald@co .pinellas .fl .us; Thomas.Murphy@veoliaes.com; 
rhauser@co.pinellas.fl .us; Burnett, John 

Subject: Supplemental Information - Dkt# 090499-EQ 

Attachments : FINAL (Signed) - Supplemental Information - Dkt# 090499-EQ (4 .26.1 O).pdf 

This electronic filing is made by: 

John T. Burnett 
299 First Avenue North 
St. Petersburg, FL 33733 
(727) 820-5184 
jQJm.burn~tt@.ruJ!lmail.com 

Docket No. 090499-EQ 

On behalf of Progress Energy Florida 

Consisting of 27 pages. 

The attached document for filing is 
Supplemental information to be filed 
In Docket No. 090499-EQ. 

Lisa Stright 
Regulatory Analyst - Legal Dept. 
Progress Energy Svc Co. 
106 E. College Ave ., Suite 800 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

direct line: (850) 521-1425 
VN 230-5095 
lisa.stright@pgnmail.com 
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Progress Energy 


April 26, 2010 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: 	 Petition for approval ofletter agreement to negotiated purchase power 
contract with Pinellas County Resource Recovery by Progress Energy 
Florida, inc.; Docket No. 090499-EQ 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Enclosed please find a copy of a letter PEF received from Pinellas County 
regarding the above referenced docket. PEF has reviewed the Jetter and the attachments 
thereto and agrees with the County that the information presented therein should be 
considered by the FPSC Staff and the Commission prior to the consideration of this 
docket at agenda. Specifically, the supplemental infonnation further demonstrates that 
the letter agreement at issue in this docket is and was in the best interest of PEF's 
customers and must be factored into Staffs analysis and recommendation, and the 
Commission's ultimate ruling on this matter. Therefore, PEF respectfully requests that 
this Jetter and the attachments thereto be included in the docket file for this case and be 
made available to Technical Staff for their review and consideration. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter, and please feel free to contact me 
should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

I.~~T ~~-tJ- un.s 
~n T. Burnett 

JTB/lms 
Enclosure 

cc: 	 Kelsi Oswald (peU) 
Robert Hauser (peU) 
Thomas Murphy (Vcolia) 
Schef Wright " - •, t 

Richard Zambo 
~ J l	 ("o . " ?rJ I I II ....D ~ 






















































